
 

As this article is being 
written, the 3rd Annual 
NEST Camp is in pro-
gress for four consecu-
tive Monday evenings 
that run through the 
month of July.  Some of 
our NEST Kids are re-
turning for the third 
time; some for the sec-
ond time and others are 
coming for the first 
time.  Children range 
from preschool through 
middle school ages, and  
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all of them enjoy their 

time spent at NEST 

Camp.  Each year, 

planned programs in-

clude outdoor recrea-

tional activities, meals 

prepared by church 

members, hands-on 

craft activities, music 

and inspiring faith les-

sons taught by the  

Fletcher Youth Group 

members.  This out-

reach has an amazing            

Fourteen NEST Kids had a first-time ever opportunity when they 

attended camps at Uplands Reach, a Christian conference center 

in the beautiful mountains of North Carolina.  Seven older NEST 

Kids attended the Immersion Teen Conference for 3 days and 

nights in June.  It was an exciting time as The NEST Alliance van 

was loaded with kids, luggage, sleeping bags, pillows and all ne-

cessities.  For five days in July, seven younger NEST Kids en-

rolled in the Junior Camp, a day camp for 1st through 6th grade 

students.  Both camps were filled with meeting new people, im-

mersion into faith-filled messages, fun activities, and lasting 

memories.  We are grateful for all donations and support that 

made these life-strengthening camping experiences possible. 

100% Volunteers                                  100% Donor Supported                                       Your Support: 100% Priceless  

impact on each child who takes part in this camp.  It is so 

apparent that NEST Camp is filled with compassion and 

love for the youth in our community.  Thank you,    

Fletcher Baptist Church, for the 3rd Annual NEST 

Camp—a wonderful blessing. 



 

 

85 Golfers gather for information prior to the 
shotgun start at Mountain Aire  Golf Club       
June 18th.  

 

The NEST Alliance expresses our gratitude for,,, 

 Almost $7000.00 in proceeds to be set 

aside for Roots and Wings long-range    

vision. 

 85 golfers who participated in a Captain’s 

Choice Round of Golf.  

 All sponsorships, prize donations, volun-

teers and Mountain Aire Golf Club staff. 

 Our Sponsors who helped make this      

tournament a reality (listed below): 

4 Seasons Vacation  Rentals  

       & Sales           

AEV 

Aflac (Teresa Sells) 

Appalachian Utilities 

Ashe County DSS 

Ashe County Ford 

Bethany UMC Men's Club 

Blue Ridge Electric 

Bojangles’ 

Boondocks 

Carquest Auto Parts 

Cline Church Nursery 

Dean & Wendy Spainhour 

Dr. Pepper 

GE Aviation  

Glenn's Car Care Center 

Hardee's 

Hart Power Equipment 

Hart-T-Tree Farms 

Hotel Tavern 

Ingles 

Jane Hampton 

 

 

Jeanette Key 

Jefferson Insurance Group 

Julia Tyson, DDS 

Keith Shaver 

LifeStore 

Lowe's Home Improvement 

Mountain Outfitters 

NC Farm Bureau-Ashe 

Parker Tie 

Parkway Theater 

People's Drug & Louise's  

       Sweet T Café   

Petal Pushers 

Pudding Ridge Golf Course 

Red Onion Café 

Ross Automotive 

Russell Killen 

Salon 27 

Scott Brothers Heating  

        & Air 

Sexton Farms 

Skyline/Skybest 

Smoky Mountain BBQ 

 

Staley Insulation 

Summit Financial Group 

The Carpet House 

The Club at Irish Creek 

The Cutter’s Edge 

The Honey Hole 

Timothy Rector, DDS 

Vannoy Construction 

Virginia-Carolina Concrete 

Women of Bethany  

Zaloo’s 

The NEST Alliance directors (in pink) and volunteers (in green) are  

definitely happy, excited and  thankful for a great golf day! 

For all the    

blessings that 

have been... 

Thanks.  

  

To all the            

blessings that     

shall be...  

Yes! 

Missions:  NEST Kids, NEST Net, Roots and Wings Children ’s Home 

Thank you sponsors!!!  



NEST Leaders and NEST Kids met at the 

West Jefferson Park for our regular 

Monday meetings on June 13th and 

20th.  Our time spent together was 

complete with fun, good food, time to 

relax together and  enjoy beautiful 

June weather.  During the past six 

years with The NEST Kids Program, we 

have enjoyed the different seasons of 

the year from the perspective of each 

NEST Kid.   We witness many changes 

in the children as they grow from year 

to year.  Pictured at the right are some 

of the children in our younger group.   

One of those pictured will enter pre-

school this coming school year and the 

others are in elementary school.   Don’t 

you love the wonder of childhood?  

Shoes kicked off, bare feet in the air—

“just a’ swinging.”  One of our NEST  

leaders noted the shape of a cross made 

by the swing and tree in the pic-

ture.  

 

“We usually associate “wonder” with childhood.  Once we grow up, we become 

responsible, objective adults who have no room for wonder.  Yet Jesus said, 

“Unless you change and become like children, you will never enter the kingdom 

of heaven” (Matt. 18:3).     
         Quoted in A Sacred Sense  and recorded in The NEST Twig Collection 

 

The NEST Alliance  

PO Box 684  

West Jefferson NC 28694  

Contact: Michelle Dix, Treasurer (919) 632-5242  

 

We welcome ANY donated amount, and on-going donations are greatly            
appreciated.  The NEST Alliance is a local 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, and 
all donations are tax deductible to the extent provided by law.  Please make 
checks payable to The NEST Alliance.  PayPal is now available for donations 
online at www.thenestalliance.org. 

Board of Directors  

Stephanie Baker, President  

Kendra Graybeal, Vice President  

Autumn Cline, Secretary  

Michelle Dix, Treasurer  

Theresa Church  

Jan Hershner  

Pam Payne  

Kari Truax - A Founder and Former Board Member  
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WANTED! 

Foster and Adoptive Parents  

If you have ever considered providing a safe 

place for a child and would like more infor-

mation, please contact The Ashe County        

Department of Social Services at 336-982-7811. 

   Every child needs a safe place to grow. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Matthew+18%3A3
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